
School Website:  www.narrewarrennorthps.vic.edu.au 
Phone:  9796 8261   

Email:  narre.warren.north.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

 

 

              DIARY DATES                        Principal Pen  
 

 

 

This is the last newsletter that will be emailed out to parents via the 

school email. 

 

If you have not downloaded the Sentral for Parents app you will miss out 

on vital school information. 

 

From the beginning of next term all information for parents, including 

COVID-19 updates will be via this app. 

Please ensure that you have ‘notifications’ turned on.  

 

Pease see the diary dates for the dates for returning to onsite learning. 
 

Sentral for Parents 

 What to do: 

Download the Sentral for Parents app 

Register using the email you use to access school information and 

create a password 

Follow steps. Ensure you click ‘yes’ to the notifications. 

Add the ‘Access key’. 

 

Every parent has now been emailed their individual access key (some twice). Adding 

the access key will allow you to access more than the notices and newsletter over 

time including student reports, interviews, and information on school activities. 

Please keep this email in a safe place. 

 

Newsletters: If you have difficulty accessing the newsletter via the app due to high 

traffic, there are 3 dots in the top right hand corner so that you can open the 

browser. Username and password must be added to access. This takes you directly 

to the Sentral Parent portal. Click on the menu for newsletters and other 

information.  

 
 

Parent/Teacher Interviews & Student Led Conferences 

Just a reminder that there will be no set Parent/Teacher Interviews or Student Led 

Conferences for the remainder of 2020.  However if you would like to organise a 

phone or skype interview, please contact the classroom teacher to make 

arrangements. 

 

 

Connie vanderVoort, 

Principal 
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Friday, 18th September 

Premiers’ Reading Challenge 

closes 
 

End of Term 3 
 

Monday, 5th October 

Curriculum Day for Staff First 

Aid training 

Please note change of date  
 

If anyone requires care for the 

Student Free Day, please 

contact Camp Australia 

Students must be registered to 

attend. 
 

6th to 9th October 

Term 4 

Remote & Flexible Learning for 

all Year Levels 
 

From 12th October 

Proposed return to school for 

Grades Prep to 2 students 
 

9:00am start & 3:30pm finish 
 

Only the school crossing near 

the community hall will be 

manned 
 

Children can enter at any gate 

but must say goodbye to 

parents at the gate 
 

Remote & Flexible Learning 

continues for Grades 3 to 6 

students 

 

Please note: 

Return to school for Grades 3 to 

6 students is subject to further 

health advice. 
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Narre Warren North OSHC - CAMP AUSTRALIA 

 

SERVICE PHILOSOPHY 

 

At Camp Australia Narre Warren North Primary School OSHC we encourage children to follow 

the school’s values with the Growth Mindset Pledge. At the program we provide a variety of 

programmed experiences to meet the needs of each and every child. All the programs include 

abundant activities indoor and outdoor prepared by professional staff which promote a safe and 

friendly environment based on Camp Australia values. Our program consists of Before School 

Care and After School Care programs for school children from Prep to Grade 6. 

 

Our aim is to provide the best available care for the children during their time with us, while 

including and consider children safety and wellbeing first when we plan our programs. We have 

caring, passionate and dedicated staff to care and provide for each child when they need 

physical and emotional support during our care. 

 

In the program we endeavour to provide positive experiences which help children to manage 

their behaviour such as: 

 

• Foster friendships with children across different age groups 

• Build social and leadership skills in older children 

• Build confidence and resilience in younger children 

• Children follow guidelines and build Respect, Responsibility, Resilience, 

Persistence, Honesty, guided and supported by Educators 

 

The operation of the OSHC service program has as its foundations the framework ‘My Time, Our 

Place - Framework for School Aged Care in Australia’.  We strive to meet the goals of the National 

Quality Framework, include the Laws and Regulations, by having an ongoing process of learning, 

reflection and evaluation of our implementation of the framework. 
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